Touch Report

We are currently working on our next fundraiser which is a “Girls Night In” Clothes Rummage Swap
which is being held on the 8" May in the PEC. Funds raised from this night will be allocated to our
tour in September. This should be a great night with the tour girls heavily involved in the
organisation of the evening.

Our tour activities are progressing well with approximately 15 girls committed to the tour. Erica
Trudgian has been hard at work behind the scenes.
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